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I support the people’s right to a healthy environment with clean air, clean water, and 

a stable climate is essential to life and liberty. This should be in our constitution 

because I believe it is a fundamental right that warrants constitutional protection.  

This way, it can support and guide other legislation and legal action in our state.  

Other states, such as Montana, HI, and PA, already have environmental rights 

enshrined in their constitutions.  Let's be the next state to make this common sense 

decision with the health of our children's children in mind and for the benefit of all. 


